
 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE  

CITY OF HARRISONBURG 

 
PUBLIC HEARING - The City of Harrisonburg will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, July 23, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. in the 
City Council Chambers, 409 South Main Street, in order to receive citizen input regarding a proposal to name the 
forthcoming homeless services center the Navigation Center. 

 
Following the Public Hearing, there will be a 30-day Public Comment Period.  All citizens and organizations are 
invited to attend the public hearing to comment orally or in writing on the name.  Special assistance is available 
for disabled persons addressing City Council. Efforts will be made to provide adaptations or accommodations 
based on individual needs of qualified individuals with disabilities, provided that notification at least five (5) 
business days prior to the date of the meeting has been received by the City Clerk's Office, 409 S. Main Street, 3rd 
Floor at 540-432-7701. Additionally, translation services may be offered upon request and availability.  
 
Written comments may be mailed to the Office of the City Manager, 409 South Main Street, Harrisonburg, VA 
22801. Comments may also be submitted by calling (540) 432-7701 or emailing amy.snider@harrisonburgva.gov. 
 
Public comments regarding this matter will be accepted until 9 a.m. on August 24, 2024, the end of the 30-day 
public comment period.   
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